
We hope you can attend our Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting 

Ceremony on Monday, February 15, 2010, at 10 am at the corner 

of Pool Street and Blandings Way in Biddeford, Maine. 

We plan a short ceremony and a stroll down Blandings Way to the 

end of the new street where we will open the first trail, Terrapin 

Trail, in Blandings Park Wildlife Sanctuary to the general public. 

There will be hot cider and treats for all to enjoy.  Please dress for 

the weather and wear your boots if you would like to take a short 

walk into the Sanctuary on Terrapin Trail.   

Come, join us in celebration.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Please RSVP by email to bpws@maine.rr.com.   

FROM ALL OF THE VOLUNTEERS AT BPWS 

A  Special  Invitation . . . 
             Especially For YOU 

 

Blandings Park  

Wildlife Sanctuary  

is a grassroots 501(c)3 
land trust created and 
dedicated to preserve 
and protect all species 
through conservation, 
education, recreation, 
and research for the 

betterment of all.  

Blandings Park  Wildlife Sanctuary 
Blandings Way 

Biddeford Maine 04005 
www.bpws.org 

 


